
Greg Moncrief: school counselor for students last
names A-L, Department Chair, 

Gregory.Moncrief@cobbk12.org
Rebecca Moore: school counselor for students last
names M-Z

Rebecca.Moore@cobbk12.org

We are so excited to welcome you back for the 2024-25 school
year!  With the Fall Semester well underway, you will have
several opportunities to see your COLA Counselors both virtually
and face-to-face coming up.  The counselors will be visiting all
advisements starting the last week of August to give grade level
specific information and to introduce ourselves.  We will also be
starting classroom lessons and conducting Junior Advisement.  
There are also multiple opportunities for students to attend in
person college visits as well.  We look forward to seeing you
soon!

 If you are in class and it is an emergency, let your teacher
know privately in the chat that you need to speak with
someone immediately.  They will contact your counselor, and
the counselor will give your teacher a Zoom link to chat.
If it is not an emergency, you can ask your teacher if you can
speak with your counselor when there is a good moment in
class.  They will contact your counselor, and the counselor
will give your teacher a Zoom link to chat when they are
available.
Email your counselor directly to set up an appointment.

Friday, September 13th, 10am-12pm-
Chattahoochee Tech College Visit
Thursday, September 19th, 6pm-8pm CCSD
Dual Enrollment Summit at the Cobb County
Civic Center
Friday, November 1st, 10:30am-12pm-
Kennesaw State University College Visit
Friday, November 8th, 11:30am-1pm Georgia
State University College Visit

College visits are open to all high school students.  
Please visit the Counseling page on the COLA
website for sign up information.
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